
LTUSD  warning  businesses
about scam
A company called “School District Publishing” from Riesel,
Texas,  has  been  soliciting  advertising  from  businesses
claiming  they  are  representing  Lake  Tahoe  Unified  School
District.

LTUSD officials are warning that this company does not have
the authority or the permission of the Lake Tahoe Unified
School District to solicit donations, or to sell or market
products in the name of or on behalf of the district.
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